
Construction Update for the Week of August 19

The construction team has made great progress on the Main Street bridge over Crystal
Creek. Crews were able to pour the concrete that will create the street surface, curbs and
sidewalks. This concrete will provide a smooth and safe surface for pedestrians and vehicles
traveling on Main Street.

While the concrete cures or sets, focus will turn to installing the pavement that will create the
roadway connection on the south side of the bridge. Crews will also continue installing
underground utilities on the north side of the bridge.

As a reminder, the bridge will reopen to traffic this fall after the roadway work is complete.

The current detour impacting the section of Main Street south of Algonquin Road remains in
place during bridge construction.



For more information and the latest detour map, visit the
​Old Town project website.

http://www.oldtownalgonquin.org

